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COTA Passes Expire Dec. 31 
Passes must be activated by Dec. 31 or exchanged by Jan. 31 

 

COLUMBUS, OH—On Sun., Dec. 31, 2017, fare media used to ride Central Ohio Transit Authority 

(COTA) buses will expire, and must be activated or exchanged. All 31-, 7- and 1-day passes will 

expire if not activated by Sun., Dec. 31. Passes activated on or before Dec. 31 will expire on the 

printed date. 

Passes that have not been activated may be exchanged at COTA Pass Sales starting Tues., Dec. 26, 

2017 through Wed., Jan. 31, 2018. 

All 2-, 5- and 10-ride tickets that expire on Dec. 31, 2017 must be exchanged for the remaining 

number of rides. 

Pass exchanges may only be made at COTA Pass Sales, William J. Lhota Building, 33 N. High St., 

Columbus, OH 43215, Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. COTA Pass Sales will be closed Christmas 

Day and New Year’s Day. 

For more information, please visit COTA.com or contact COTA at (614) 228-1776. 
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The Central Ohio Transit Authority (COTA) is the regional public transit provider for Greater Columbus and central Ohio. With 
a service area of 1.2 million residents, COTA provides more than 18 million passenger trips per year, and employs more than 
1,000 people. COTA operates throughout Franklin County, and parts of Delaware, Fairfield, Licking and Union counties. For 
more information about COTA, visit COTA.com or call (614) 228-1776. 

 
 
To request this information in an alternative format, call (614) 228-1776. 

http://www.cota.com/

